
STUDENT BULLETIN #156 
Tuesday, May 1st, 2018 

The Middle School will be holding a Spring Semi-Formal Dance on Friday, May 4th in the Middle School Cafeteria from 6-
8pm. Tickets are $5 and will be sold during all lunches starting Wednesday, April 25th through Wednesday, May 2nd. 
Students must be academically eligible to attend the dance. This is an opportunity for students to enjoy a fun time with their 
friends in a safe and secured environment, and enjoy dancing, a photo booth, and snacks. There will be a photo booth and 
pictures can be purchased for $1 the night of the dance. 

Semi-Formal dress means: 
Boys: Khakis or dress pants and a button-down or polo shirt (tie optional) 

Girls: School appropriate dress, skirt or dress pants with a nice top. Cardigan or shrug must be worn with strapless or 
spaghetti strap dresses. 

 
On Saturday May 19th between 3-7pm, enjoy time with friends and family viewing student artwork from all across the district at our 
Annual Student Art Exhibition at the high school. Be immersed in the gallery opening experience with light refreshments and live 
music, observing and discussing the high quality of art completed by students from our elementary schools, intermediate school, 
middle school, and high school. Congratulations to all students accepted into the show. Everyone is welcome to come by to support 
our district artists in this amazing accomplishment. See you there! 
 
A Manheim Township Field Hockey Team player parent meeting will be held on Thursday May 17th, for all players in grades 7-12 
(in fall of 2018),  who are interested in trying out for the Manheim Township Field Hockey Team. 
Time: 7:00 PM 
Location: Cafeteria @ MTHS 
Come out and learn more about tryouts, expectations, summer workouts, and a booster club update. 
Please contact Coach Suter with any questions. 
 
The LIVE TO GIVE club is sponsoring the 3rd annual Spring Fling on Friday, May 18th from 6:30 - 8:30.  There will be a DJ, Savoy 
Truffle cupcake table, dodgeball, football, games and prizes, cupcake walk and Penny's Ice Cream truck.   To get into all activities 
tickets are $5 and will be sold at lunch the week before the event.  Come on out and enjoy time with friends out in the 
courtyard.   
 
Volleyball open gyms will be every Wednesday starting 4/25 through 5/30 from 3-5 in the HS arena for any girls in grades 8-11 
interested in playing volleyball for Township in the fall 
 
Manheim Township Girls Volleyball Clinic is May 29-31, 6:30-8:30, for any girls in grades 5-8. Registration forms are available at 
LRIS and MS offices and are due by 5/11. 

If you will be in 7th - 12th grade for the 2018-2019 school year, this meeting is for you.  Player & Parent Informational 
meeting for anyone interested in trying out for boys soccer next year will be Tuesday May 1, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the High 
School in Convocation Hall.  This is for all students currently in grades 6-11.   

The Middle School Book Fair is 4/30/18 to 5/3/18, from 7:30 a.m. to 2:45 p.m. It is being held in the Middle School Library.  
Students will be going to the book fair with their Language Arts classes.   
Below is the link to the online Book Fair, all the sales from the online fair go to our school as well.   
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/manheimtownshipmiddleschool1 
 
7th grade boys that are interested in playing basketball next season: Please join MT coaches, Zach Sheetz, Todd 
Scolnick, and TJ O’Gorman for Spring Open Gyms. We will meet on the following dates in the South Gym. Please 
have parents pick up and drop off at the H.S. Main Entrance. Also, please bring both a white and a blue (or dark) 
shirt for scrimmages.  

Tuesday  5/8 - 5:30-7pm  
Monday   5/14 - 5:30-7pm 
Tuesday  5/22 - 5:30-7pm 
 
From the Athletic Department:   
Attendance Requirements: To participate in extracurricular activities and interscholastic athletics, a student must be in attendance the 
FULL SCHOOL DAY on the day of the event or activity.   FULL SCHOOL DAY shall mean being in attendance no later than thirty 
minutes after the start of the school day and leaving no earlier than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day. Any student arriving 
later than thirty minutes after the start or leaving more than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day nevertheless may be 



considered to attend a full school day if they submit a late arrival or early dismissal note from a parent/guardian, with an attached 
explanatory note from a physician.   Find the full policy on our website or stop in at the Athletic Department. 
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